
LA RUE BOARD OF PUBLIC AFFAIRS 
May 2015 minutes 

The La Rue Board of Public Affairs met in regular session May 18, 2015. Present were board members 
Mark Hardin and Wendy Crabtree.  Clerk Mary Price and Maintenance Supervisor Mark Heller were 
present.   

The regular meeting minutes were read and approved with a motion by Mark Hardin and second by 
Wendy Crabtree. 

 

The financial report - was given and bills presented for payment.  Mark Hardin moved to pay the bills 
and seconded by Wendy Crabtree. Motion passed. 

Complaints – None   

Delinquent Bills- 15 shutoffs notices were mailed off with shut off date on 6/1/15.   

 

Old Business-  

Quality Paving should be in town to repair Vine & High Street by the end of the month once they finish 
up another job.   

 

New Business – 

So far the board has received invoices from HD Water Services for $3,300 and Hadley Lane Corporation 
for $1298.  Mark Hardin thought the cost to repair the motors from Hadley for $649 apiece was high and 
is going to look into it further.   The Board felt they could find a way to pull the pumps in the future with 
a tripod or something.  Once all the pumps are returned and put back in Mark Hardin would like to 
photograph all the damaged pieces and notify the manufacture of the pump, URS, and Peterson.  The 
Board really feels that someone needs to take responsibility for the damages since the motors were not 
that old.   

A motion was made by Mark Hardin to add the following to the rules & regulations with a second by 
Wendy Crabtree: 

-Delinquent amounts will be certified to property taxes if not paid. 

-Certifications to the Marion County Auditor will be done June 1st and October 1st.   

 

The next regular meeting will be June 15, 2015 in the Village Council Room. 

 

_____________________________________                                _________________________________ 

Chairman                                                                                                 Clerk 


